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• No Mass this Wednesday, instead we will Celebrate Our Lady of Guadalupe on Thursday.  The Hispanic Community will 
do a presentation at 1:30 in our CLC about their customs and traditions relating to this feast day.    

• Congratulations to our Mock Trial Team! Our Crusaders placed 3rd in the State!  3rd place out of 41 teams is remarkable!  
Congratulations!  Please look for details on individual awards in our next B.R.A.V.E. monthly! 

• Fireside Caroling: Thank you to Cantus Angelicus and Mrs. Slawecki.  Fireside caroling was a success, despite the weather! 
We had a great turnout and everyone is in the Christmas spirit!  

• Ecology Club will be selling baked goods Monday, December 16th at lunch time. Help Us plant 20 million trees around 
the globe by January 1, 2020. $1.00 plants a tree. So get a treat and buy a tree!  

• Basketball News: Our teams played hard at the Sports Complex last weekend.  Thank you to all the parents and fans who 
came to support us!  Our next game is tomorrow at St. Michaels.  Jr. Boys play at 4 pm, Girls play at 5pm.  Our last game 
before Christmas break is at Coastal Academy on Monday, Dec. 16.  Jr. Boys play at 4 pm and Sr. Boys play at 5 pm.   

• Help4Kids this Friday, Dec. 13:  We are collecting toys or games for Help4Kids this month.  The van will be here this Friday 
from 8 am - 3 pm. 

• Art Club Christmas Sale this Friday, Dec. 13 from 9am-11am.  Students must have a signed form with the amount of 
money they are allowed to spend.  Any student who did not turn in a form will not visit the sale.  Parents are welcome to 
come shop.   

• Middle School Christmas Dance this Friday, Dec. 13 6:30-8:30pm.  Admission is $3.00 and will be charged to FACTS. 
Students wearing red or green will receive a discounted admission of $2.00!     

• Tues., Dec. 17th we will hold a special assembly in the CLC.  Students in 1st-8th gr. are asked to bring a pillow and 
blanket. Kindergarten will not attend.                                                                                  

• Our Christmas Program is approaching! It is next Thursday, Dec. 19, 6pm in the Church.  We ask that students wear 
their formal Christmas attire for the performance. Boys:  Christmas bowtie or tie, button down shirt, dress pants, and 
appropriate shoes, no tennis shoes please.  Girls:  Christmas dresses of modest length and neckline.  Uniform rules apply.  
No spaghetti straps.  Dress shoes, but heels no higher than 3 inches. 8th graders have special parts in the program, so they 
have special instructions coming home.  Thank you!  We are looking forward to a prayerful and holy celebration of the birth 
of our Lord!  Come, let us adore him! 

• Christmas PJ Day!  On Friday, Dec. 20th, students and teachers may wear their PJ’s and favorite hats to school.  FACTS 
accounts will be charged $1.00 and the money will go to Childhood Cancer Partners.  Last week everyone received an email 
about this initiative.  If you haven’t had a chance, please watch the video, it is a powerful testimony from the parents who 
benefit from this cause.  The Principal’s Council will hold a competition and give prizes for the most unique and festive PJ’s 
for the day! 

• Confirmation Retreats:  CP 1 Retreat: 7-10 pm in the CLC, Dec. 13, CP 2 Retreat 2-10 pm CLC, Dec. 14. 

• No Run Club or A.R.K. Club this Thursday.  

“Gracious words are like a honeycomb, sweetness to the soul and health to the body.” 
~ Proverbs 16:24


